GETTING STARTED IN THE ONLINE COURSE
Business Law - BUS 125
You will be able to access the course site in Blackboard (this is our virtual classroom) the week before classes begin.  If you are registered in the course you will be able to log on to Blackboard but your class will not show up until that date at the earliest. 
If you have any questions --please contact me via email at mary.sessom@gcccd.edu  with your name as officially registered and current email address.  I will also need the section in which you are registered.  I have several Business Law classes.   The section number of your class will enable me to quickly answer your question(s).  Otherwise, there will be a delay as I send you a request for the complete information.
Follow These Steps if the courses (s) are closed and you wish an add code to enroll in a closed section: 
1) If you are on the wait list, keep checking the online dynamic enrollment.  If an enrolled student drops the course, the next student in line on the wait list will be moved into that class.
2). Get on the priority wait list.  I will add those on the wait list in priority order of their listing there.  Summer sessions do not have a priority wait list.   Email me on the first day of class to see if any add codes are available

If I give you an add code, add the class ASAP. Twenty-four hours after you have added, check to see if you can access Blackboard.  If you cannot, contact the Cuyamaca College Help Desk immediately.  Their number is 619.660.4395.  You will be automatically dropped for non-payment of fees if not paid by their due date.
I will attempt to accommodate as many “crashers” as possible but you must keep in email contact with me that first week of class.
What to do once you are enrolled: 
Buy the textbook and start reading immediately!  I have texts on reserve in the library under my name. That information is on the College website under Bookstore.   Check Blackboard as soon as possible.  If you have never used Blackboard before, find a way to become acquainted with it immediately.  The college has free tutorials available on its website.
Verify that the College has your correct email address.  Go to Web Advisor to do this.  I can only contact you through the email address shown on the school records.  If you’ve changed addresses, I won’t be able to track you.  You also may not be able to access Blackboard. If you find a difference in your email address on Blackboard and Web Advisor and can’t make the change yourself through Web Advisor, notify the college’s Help Desk who can guide you in correcting your information.  The same holds true if you change your last name from that under which you are registered in the College.  All changes through Web Advisor become effective at 4 a.m. the day following the change.

Please be aware that you may need to adjust your filters if you are using gmail, Yahoo or hotmail accounts.  Those providers frequently consider mail from @gcccd.edu as spam or junk.
The syllabus will be your guide through this class.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Review this article from the Washington Post (03/09/2012).  It has good basic tips for succeeding in an online class.  http://www.washingtonpost.com/blogs/college-inc/post/five-tips-for-making-online-study-work/2012/03/09/gIQAmGFH1R_blog.html
I look forward to a challenging but interesting semester.  MS
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